Henry Dong

From: Jill Ottaviano

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 11:32 AM

To: Henry Dong

Subject: Re: Planning Department Project 2526 Santa Clara Avenue - Craft Beer and Wine Store

Hi Henry, no issues with that since it is off-site. Jill
Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 30, 2016, at 11:23 AM, Henry Dong <HDong@alamedaca.gov> wrote:

Hello Jill,

| have an application to add the sale of alcohol spirits for off-site consumption to an existing beer and
wine store use permit at 2526 Santa Clara Avenue (Craft Beer & Wine store). Do you think APD would
have any issues with this modification?

| have attached the project application and plans for your reference. If you have any questions feel free
to contact me.

Thanks,
Henry

Henry Dong

Planner

Community Development Dept.
City of Alameda

2263 Santa Clara Ave., Room 190
Alameda, CA 94501

(510) 747-6871
hdong@alamedaca.gov

<PLN16-0304_APP.pdf>
<PLN16-0304_PLANS.pdf>



